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UNAUTHORIZED REPRODUCTION PROHIBITED

INELIGIBILITY

The practice of replacing original manufacturer’s trim or VIN tags is inconsistent with 
Bloomington Gold’s philosophy, not to mention being illegal in many states.   Any 
Corvette determined to have a non-authentic manufacturer’s trim or VIN tag will be 
ineligible for any level of Bloomington Gold Certification.  Furthermore, any owner 
who over time enters more than a single Corvette with replacement trim or VIN tags 
will be permanently excused from all future Bloomington Gold judging events. 

Regardless of how a Corvette scores in other sections, a Corvette deemed to have any 
of the following significant deviations will not be recognized as a SURVIVOR®:

	 • Engine Numbers are determined to be Non-OEM.
	 • Trim/Paint codes do not match the presentation.
	 • Significant deviation in the originality of either body paint or fiberglass.

KEEPING IT STRAIGHT

If the engine stampings are not OEM,  the Corvette cannot be a SURVIVOR®.

If there is a deviation in typical factory production, owners have the responsibility of 
providing original Chevrolet documentation in support of the exception.

There is no averaging of section percentages; each section must surpass the required 
percentage to attain a Bronze, Silver, or Gold SURVIVOR® Award.


